
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 3/07/2024 10:56:28 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

03/07/2024

MR Jacob Blake
ST
NSW

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

The new clubhouse will be a destination for the community for many years to come.




